
	
	
South Carolina Middle Grades Initiative (SCMGI) Micro-Grant 
$250.00 SCAMLE Conference Grant 
 
Deadline: December 14, 2018 
Award Announcements: January 11, 2019 
 
Certified middle level teachers are invited to apply for a South Carolina Middle Grades Initiative micro-
grant to attend the South Carolina Association of Middle Level Education’s Spring Conference, March 1-
3, 2019.  Please see below for detailed information.  The deadline for micro-grant applications is Friday, 
December 14, 2018. 
 
Middle Level Educators: 
Certified middle level teachers are invited to apply for a $250.00 microgrant to attend the South Carolina 
Association of Middle Level Education’s Spring Conference.  This grant would assist with conference 
registration (the $150.00 (members of SCAMLE) or $225.00 (non-members of SCAMLE), travel, and 
accommodations.  Please note that registration cost will be taken out of the grant (sent directly to 
SCAMLE) and the remainder amount sent to the qualified applicant.  Qualified applicants would need to 
complete the online application form from the link below. The application process includes a brief 
narrative of how the recipient plans to present content learned from the conference to a group of his or her 
peers.  The after-conference presentation must be completed no later than April 2, 2019 and if more than 
one recipient is from the same school, they may present together. The online application must also include 
the name and email of the building level principal who will have the knowledge and capacity to assist you 
with your follow-up presentation.  An email will be sent to your building level principal asking for their 
support for your application before it will be considered. Please have their approval before applying for 
the grant.  Survey’s will be sent to both the recipient and his or her principal as a follow-up after the 
conference and their presentation.  There is a limit of two recipients per school.  A committee will be 
formed to review all applications and select the recipients.  Preference will be given to those who submit 
a proposal to present at the conference.  If there are additional teachers at your school who may be 
interested beyond the first two to apply, they may also submit an application as a “wait-listed 
application.” These applications will be considered if there are unused funds available after the deadline.  
 
Steps: 

1. Read the information on the AMLE Conference from the following website: 
http://www.scamle.org/conferences.html. 

2. Write a brief rationale for how you plan to present content learned from the conference to a group 
of your peers 

3. Seek approval from your principal and then complete the online application form.  
Application Link: https://form.jotform.com/82845869796180 

4. Awards will be announced January 11, 2019 so that you may finalize conference registration and 
travel arrangements. 

Please contact Dr. Chris Burkett, Director of the SCMGI for questions at Burkett3@mailbox.sc.edu . 
Application Link: https://form.jotform.com/82845869796180  


